
This letter appeared in the May 8, 2015 Jewish Advocate.

Advocate helped Jewish War 
Vets event

From the movie “Above and Beyond”

Please accept our sincere thanks for the wonderful article about our Post 
and our showing of “Above and Beyond” at Congregation Mishkan Tefila on 
April 26. (“Documentary tells of American Jewish pilots fighting for Israel’s 
independence,” April 24). The film, witnessed by an overflow crowd of 140 
people, was so well received and enjoyed by all. One woman told me that 
the movie brought tears of joy and happiness to her face.

Susie Davidson, your reporter, did a magnificent job of describing the film 
and commenting about our Post and reflecting my feelings. Our Post’s 
veterans were so very proud of what our fellow Jewish war veterans did, 
not only for our beloved country, but for our State of Israel as well. It was 
remarked that these Jewish pilots played a major role in Israel’s winning 
her 1948 fight for freedom.

GEORGE J. MARSHALL
Newton
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The writer is Commander of Post 211 of the Jewish War Veterans.


